
 Poinsettias 
Thank you for supporting our school! 

Please come to the school entrance to 

pick up your poinsettias on Monday, 

December 12. (Yes, the date changed.) 
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Upcoming Birthdays 

 

 

 

 

Wise Words 
“And so I am sure confident 
that God, who began this good 
work in you, will carry it on un-
til it is finished on the Day of 
Christ Jesus.” 

Philippians 1:6 

Upcoming   Events 

Monday, December 12: (NEW DATE) 
Pick up Poinsettias today 

Thursday, December 15: 
Ugly Sweater Day 

Friday, December 16:  
PAC @ 8:30 am  

Saturday, December 17: 
10:00 am - 12:00 pm 
CHRISTMAS PROGRAM 

Wednesday, December 21: 
TEA & PORTFOLIOS @ 2:00 PM 
(Student Led Progress Reports) 

Thursday, December 22: 
HALF DAY (8:30 - 12:00) 

LAST DAY BEFORE CHRISTMAS BREAK 

Next Newsletter 

Friday, December 23: 
NO SCHOOL 

December 23 - January 8: 
CHRISTMAS BREAK 

Monday, January 9: 
BACK TO SCHOOL 

To Love God, Love Learning and Serve Humanity 

Crazy Sock Day 

Donations 
We thought you would like to know 

that the students at PVCA donated 32 

pairs of socks and $60. We thank you 

all so much!! 

Winter Clothing 

Donations 
We are pleased to say that we received 

almost a trunk full of clothing to be 

donated for the newcomers from the 

Ukraine. Thank you everyone who do-

nated!! 

Ugly Sweater Day  
Do you have an ugly sweater? A 

crazy looking sweater? A sweater 

that makes you laugh? A sweater 

that makes you cry? Wear it on 

Thursday, December 15!!  Let’s all 

have fun with this crazy day!! We 

are looking forward to seeing your 

special sweaters!!! Remind us to 

take your picture!!!!  

PVCA Christmas 
Program 

We are very excited about sharing 

the story ‘As Told by Angels’ with 

you! We are busy preparing music, 

practicing lines and creating props. 

This year’s Christmas Program is    

Saturday, December 17th.   Please 

be at the school @ 10:00 am  We 

will need to get your child into cos-

tume.  We hope you enjoy the pro-

gram!! 

Newsletter Link 
http://www.pleasantvalleychristian.com/ 

Christmas Break 
**Please Note**: Christmas Break is 

different this year! 

• Our last day is on a Thursday. 

• Thursday is half day ending at 
12:00 

• We come back on Monday, Janu-
ary 9 

We are praying that you have a healthy, 

happy and safe time during your Christ-

mas Break. For those of you traveling, 

we are also praying for safe travels for 

you!! 

May God bless you and bring you back 

to us refreshed and grateful that we 

have such an amazing God! 

Tea & Portfolios 
Wednesday, DECEMBER 21: This is the 

time when your child shares with you 

what they have learned so far this school 

year. PLEASE READ the attached letter.  

It will explain the event.  



 
TREAT DAY 

January 9 
Did you have  

PERFECT ATTENDANCE  
In December?  

That means you were never absent 
or late.  If so, we will have a treat 
for you to celebrate!! 

Principal’s Hours     

Mondays, Wednesdays 

& Thursdays:                                                      

8 am - 4 pm 


